Diversity and Inclusion Lessons Learned during COVID-19 Click for survey

Ivy Planning Group (Ivy) is conducting research to learn about D&I leaders' experiences during the COVID-19 pandemic, and what you expect to happen after the immediate crisis has passed. Would you please participate in a very short survey on this topic? It should take 10 minutes or less.

If you don't have diversity, equity or inclusion responsibilities in your organization, please pass this along to the person who does.

Ivy will compile the results and share a report with you. This report may also appear on Ivy's website or via other media online. Your personal responses are anonymous and strictly confidential. Results will be reported in summary form only.

Click the link to participate:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IvySurvey2020

The survey will be open through TUESDAY, JUNE 30. Thank you in advance for sharing your input - we appreciate you!